









Notice of Road Closure
Tessiero Square, Town of Amsterdam



On Wednesday, July 29, 2020 starting at 7 am the following road will be closed:

Tessiero Square from Miami Avenue to delivery entranceway of Walmart and Price Chopper will be closed for the purpose of road repairs. Delivery vehicles can enter Tessiero Square from NYS Route 30.

The above road will be closed during the hours of 7 am – 4 pm for approximately for two days.

Dated: July 15, 2020

cc:  Montgomery County Sheriff’s Department
       Amsterdam Police Department
       Amsterdam Post Office
       GAVAC
       Gazette News
       Fort Johnson Fire Department



